
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
 

February 19, 2007 
 

Minutes 
 

Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:30 PM. 
 
David Ehlert called the roll. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Broadview Hts., Brooklyn, Brook Park, Brunswick, 
Buckeye, Elyria, Fairview Park, Independence, LaGrange, Lakewood, Medina, Middleburg Hts., 
Midview, North Ridgeville, North Royalton, Norwalk, Olmsted Falls, Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky 
River, Strongsville, Wellington, Westlake, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Ashland, Berea (excused), Cloverleaf, Columbia, Hudson, Lorain (excused), North Olmsted, 
Sandusky, Vermillion, and Wadsworth. 
 
Minutes from the February 5, 2007 meeting were approved by Elyria and seconded by Midview.   
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Referee Fees – Referee fees for the Spring session were agreed by the floor to be as follows:   
 
U8 through U10 - $22   
U11 and U12 - $28 
U13 and U14 - $30 
 
Playoff System – The floor voted to consider implementing a playoff series for Fall 2007.  The vote 
was a majority in favor for the playoffs.     
 
Announcements by Jayme McCourt: 
 
E.Reg.Training Session – Reminder that the AASL E.Reg. training session will be held at Comfort 
Inn on February 26, 2007 at 7:00 PM.  The session will be held at the Comfort Inn located at 17550 
Rosborough Drive, Middleburg Hts., Ohio 44130 (phone number 440-234-3131).  Please have your 
registrar and/or team managers attend.         
 
Announcements by Gary Whitam: 
 
Brackets – Final Brackets will be posted by midnight.  
 
Preliminary Schedule – Preliminary schedules will be posted by Gary.  Game changes need to be 
made prior to Friday March 9th at midnight.  Game changes must be agreed upon by Community 
Representatives.  Changes must be e-mailed to Gary with a copy to the opposing community.  Please 
do not forget to complete a Home Field Schedule Form and bring it to the Final Schedule Meeting. 



 
Try to keep games in a row.  It makes it easier for scheduling referees.  Weekday games are acceptable 
in the Spring only. 
 
No changes to the final schedule after the meeting unless it is weather related. 
 
Final schedules will be posted March 12th.      
 
Next meeting - The next meeting will be at 7:30 PM on Monday March 12th at the Brook Park 
Recreation Center.  This is the Final Scheduling Meeting.  Please watch the AASL web site and e-mail 
for meeting changes or cancellations.  Every effort will be made to provide notice of a weather related 
cancellation on that date by 4:30 PM.   
 
The meeting was adjourned by Rocky River and seconded by Elyria at 8:20 PM.         
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